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Dear Mr. Satow:

Norwegian Cruise Line has decided not to install new boilers on the S/S Norway. Instead, we will
retube / repair the original boilers.

Two boilers will be done during operation in 1998.
The last two boilers, 1o be done during drydock, on April 1989,

Please send me a quote for the total retubing as outlined above, including tube stays and extemal
repairs to insulation,

If you should require additional information, please contact me directly.
Best regards,

Per O. Sopp

Sr. Port Engineer
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